
From: SC Flood Fund <scfloodfund@yourfoundation.org>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
CC: JoAnn TurnquistJoAnn@yourfoundation.org

Date: 6/23/2016 10:08:18 PM
Subject: Re: One SC Totals

Hi Holly,
Hope you are well! I gave birth to my daughter slightly early so I am just now coming off of a very quick break. 
We opened a 4th, private round during my "maternity leave" and the committee will meet Monday to decide 
awards. The 4th round was limited as we have around $225,000 in the fund. 

To answer your questions yes, all of those totals are still accurate. The first round grant recipients have their 
project reports due to me next week. I look forward to sharing that with you.

Best,
Dana

From: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
 
Sent: Thursday, June 23, 2016 3:56:29 PM
 
To: SC Flood Fund
 
Subject: One SC Totals
 
Are these still accurate?  Have there only been three rounds of grants so far?  And, if so, when is the next round of 
grants?
 
Grants Awarded –

-          December 15, 2015                 500,000
-          January 15, 2016                       500,000
-          April 18, 2016                             420,000

 
Total                                              1,420,000

 
Projected Number of Homes to be
Assisted with three rounds of grants      826
 
Appx skilled labor donations
by funded organizations                               11,696,000
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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